
Field Day Information 
Christian Schools Track & Field Day is May 9 from 10:00-2:00 at 

Hydro Park. 

Please remember: 

What to wear: Royal Blue Activity T-Shirt – Our school color is royal 
blue for this event so participants must be wearing this shirt.  Students 
may wear shorts or athletic pants, but they must be within the dress 
code guidelines.  Students must also wear running shoes and keep 
them on their feet. (no bare feet) 

What to bring: Booster seat, sack lunch, & water bottle (with name).  
Optional items (students must be responsible for these): hats & 
sunglasses.  Please put sunscreen on your child.  This is not provided by 
our school and is considered medication, so we are not allowed to 
apply it to your child. 

Travel Plans: we are leaving St. Paul’s promptly at 9:15am so please 
arrive before then if you are a driver.  Students will return to school 
after field day.  Parents may take students home after field day if they 
check out with their teacher. 

Thank you to our drivers and volunteers!  
 


